
Parking  
Parents are asked not to park in the Staff Car Park between 
8.00am and 2.30pm, the only exception being parents 
collecting disabled or injured children.  We would be grateful if 
you could also inform anyone who may be collecting your child/
children on your behalf of this procedure. Parking is available in 
the Carpenter/Spar car park.  The School Wardens will help 
you/your children to cross the road safely.   

If you are returning to the school to drop off forgotten lunches, 
schoolbags, etc. during the school day, we would ask that you 
park in the bus stop area and enter via the Pedestrian Gate. 
(Please close gates after you leave).   


